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Caracas, October 25 (RHC)-- The World Anti-Fascist Parliamentary Forum, organized by the National
Assembly (AN) of Venezuela, will take place on November 4th and 5th, with the expectation of the
presence of a total of 300 legislators globally.

In this way, the Special Commission for the International Meeting Against Fascism communicated it in a
meeting on the matter held this Thursday at the Bolivarian Museum in Caracas.

The First Vice President of the National Assembly, Deputy Pedro Infante, led the activity, informing the
media about the agenda and the possible program of the event.

It was reported that the dates of this World Forum will be November 4th and 5th.  The purpose of the
event will be to promote a global parliamentary discussion on the protection of the sovereignty of nations,
while seeking to develop a work plan that represents the truth of Venezuela, in defense of the sovereignty
and independence of the country.

This event would be included in the activities scheduled for the 67 Parliamentary Friendship Groups of the
National Assembly, within the context of Venezuela's legislative diplomacy, which has established
significant links with other nations and maintains a frank relationship with each of the countries associated
with the parliamentary groups.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/368213-venezuela-calls-for-the-world-anti-
fascist-parliamentary-forum
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